
Dual Enrollment
Bookstore

Once you have an approved schedule, you can visit the DE Bookstore…

How to save a document as PDF?

PDF for iPhone: https://youtu.be/vTtuF-kWiBU 
PDF for Android: https://youtu.be/VXSkoP5yAFo 
PDF for the desktop: https://youtu.be/ekijrlUWGPI 

Make sure you send a pdf. copy of your Valencia
"Student Detail Schedule" to your School Counselor
and get confirmation that the schedule was
approved.  

Students are responsible for picking up their own textbooks.
New books will not be issued if:

You do not have your approved schedule (PDF VERSION).
Your identity cannot be confirmed.
You have not returned all books from previous DE checkouts, from
the bookroom and/or mailed to your home.

If the bookstore is already closed, no more books can be ordered, and
the student will be responsible for their own materials.  
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Wait, once it is your turn, you will receive a text notification, and
then you can enter the bookroom.

SDOC student ID badge or valid photo ID (i.e., Florida Driver's
Permit or License)
Any books that need to be returned from your previous DE
classes.

Make Sure you bring the following:
1.

2.

Sign up for important text messages about Dual Enrollment using
REMIND--just Text @destu to 81010. 

 Send a text message through DE Remind as soon as you notice a problem. 
 We can assist with incorrect materials, missing or non-working access
codes or orders not received within 10 days. 

***The longer you wait to report an issue, the more you run the
chance of not getting your needed materials for class.***

Note: Last time for students to enter the virtual queue will be 1 hour before before closing.

Spring Season Service Schedule:  

Friday, January 13, 2023 - 8:30 am - 3:00 pm 
Monday, January 16, 2023 - CLOSED for Martin Luther King Jr. Day

Approved Schedule

When you arrive at the DE Bookstore:

Remember!

What do I do if I have an issue?

Hours of Operation!

Special Hours:

***If there is an extenuating circumstance and additional time is needed,
please get in touch with Yaleika Acevedo-García at

yaleika.acevedogarcia@osceolaschools.net or by phone 407-870-4919*** 

Saturday & Sunday
CLOSED

January 3 - 30, 2023

Tuesday & Thursday
8:30 am - 6:00 pm

Monday - Wednesday - Friday
8:30 am - 4:30 pm

Secure your service space by entering the virtual line: CHECK IN HERE through
Waitwhile for your line placement.  
The virtual line will be open each day at 8:30 am, we will start serving students at 9:00 am, and we are closing
the queue once we receive the amount of students we can serve in one day. If we are able to process more
students than expected, then we will open the queue again for students to join. The staff is working non-stop,
trying to process as fast as possible; we appreciate your understanding and patience.
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